

Newsletter

14.03.13

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

Attendance

The class with the highest attendance last week was Rowan class at 98% and whole school attendance last week was 94%.

Uniform

This is your last chance to collect any outstanding uniform orders. If you have any queries please call at the school office. Thank you.

<u>Coffee</u> Morning/Afternoon

The new grand total is

£131.50

Thank you once again.

Sainsbury's Active Kids and Box Top for Books

Sainsbury's active kid's and 'Box Tops' tokens are still available to collect. Please hand them into school so that we can purchase some books and outdoor equipment. Thank you.

Stars of the Week

The following children were stars of the week last week: Lauren Cook, Conner Dodds, Nikita Linney, Lucy Lyn, Kelsie Wakenshaw, Sam Hardy, Chennai Burns, Jack Stafford, David Mitchell, Christopher Blackwood, Dylan Halbert, Katie Lang, Nadine Hope, Oliver Patmore, Aimee Urwin, Kyle Thomas, Chelsea Davison, Alan Bateman, Holly Richardson, Andrew Hedley and Daisy Hall.

These children were rewarded for their outstanding work last week.

Rainbow Station Lunch

The following children all had lunch in the Rainbow Station last week: Josie Blackwood, Zak Parkin, Brandon Flannagan, Catherine Mason, Steven Ince, Charlie Cox, Emma Archer, Sarah Griifin-Price, Michael Lee and Oliver Patmore. These children were chosen because they had been spotted behaving particularly well during the last week.

Year 6 Milkshake Madness

The following Year 6 children all joined in with the Milkshake Madness: Phoenix Stewart, Brad Goodwill, Lewis Rowell, Melissa Agnew, Liam Furlong and Chloe Sweetlove. These children were chosen because they had been spotted behaving particularly well during the last week.

'Dress Up Funny' For Comic Relief

Don't forget to 'Dress Up Funny' for Red Nose Day, you can wear your clothes back to front, be in fancy dress, wear odd shoes etc with a £1 donation towards Comic Relief. Don't forget to get your red nose or wrist band.

Parent Survey

A big thank you to everyone who completed and returned the parent survey. Please see the accompanying parent survey letter with the Survey Results.

Easter Egg Competition and Easter Coffee Morning

We will be holding an Easter Egg Competition this year. There will be prizes for the best decorated eggs. You can use any theme you want and all entries to be handed into school by Tuesday 26th March at 3.00pm.

We will also be having an Easter Coffee morning on Wednesday 27th March at 9.00am in the school hall for you to view the eggs, have a cup of coffee and buy a raffle ticket. Everyone is welcome to come along and join in.